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LATEST NEWS 

WE ARE OUTSTANDING!  

Following our Oftsed inspection on Tuesday 27th 

November 2018, we are absolutely thrilled to     

report that we have been judged once again as 

‘Outstanding’.  

Our previous inspection was back in 2012 and are 

very proud of our continuing ‘Outstanding’ rating. 

To thank students and staff for all their hard work, 

we will be holding a BIG celebration next year; keep 

your eyes peeled for details in the coming weeks. 

(We can’t spoil the surprise, but we can tell you 

that it may be Spring Commons biggest celebration 

to date!) 

The full Ofsted report is available to view on our 

website. Below are some quotes taken from the 

report, which we feel particularly proud of.  

“The leadership team has maintained 

the outstanding quality of education in 

the school since the last inspection” 

“There is a shared sense of determination for 

ensuring that your pupils receive the highest 

standard of education. Staff share your            

aspiration for pupils and have created a            

welcoming environment where pupils can          

flourish both academically and in their personal 

development” 

Once again, thank you to all staff, 
pupils, parents and carers for making 

Spring Common Academy a truly  
outstanding place to learn.  

“A very strong feature of the school is the 

detailed knowledge that staff have of the 

needs of each pupil” 

“Staff treat pupils with the utmost respect.           

They prioritise learning which ensures the pupils 

know how to stay safe and make sure that the     

learning environment is personalised to their needs” 


